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Dear parents/carers 

Another busy week at All Saints in which our children have continued to show all our school values.  On 
Thursday, Flo, Daisy and Izzy (our charity officers) delivered a fantastic assembly about the important 
work Children in Need provide.  It was lovely to see our children dressed in their ‘home clothes’ today, 
raising money for this charity.   

So far, we have raised £108. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Polar Express Evening 

We are very excited about this special event. Please remember to order your tickets as soon as possible 

and remember to keep the details of the evening a secret from the children. Nearer the event, they will 

be sent a very special ‘ticket’ with more details. 

Date:  Thursday 15th December 5:30pm onwards 

Where: All Saints School 

£6 per ticket for children to include film, food, drinks and  

all activities including: 

 Decorating snowflake biscuits  

 Clay tree decorations  

 Polar themed craft activity table  

 Photo booth dressing up area   

For the adults …. 

 Drinks and nibbles 

 Hamper raffle 

 Bottle tombola 

 Christmas tea towels 

Tickets now on sale on Parentpay 



Class Sharing Worships 

We are delighted to be reintroducing these special events this term.  Please come along and see some of 

the fantastic work your child has been doing. 

Sun:  Friday 2nd December at 9:15 am 

OTHER SCHOOL DATES 

Tuesday 6th December: Nativity at 2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 7th December:  Whole school visit to Pantomime 

Tuesday 13th December: Christmas party 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas lunch 

Thursday 15th December:  Polar Express Evening 

CHURCH AND VILLAGE DATES 

Wednesday 7th December: Church coffee morning  

 

Leeds Dog Trust are running FREE holiday workshops for families at their Leeds rehoming centre, locat-

ed on the A64. The workshops are free for families and children in KS1/KS2 to attend and are 

on Tuesday 20th December and 10:30-12, 12:30-2 and Thursday 22ndth 10:30-12 and 12:30-2.  

The workshops will be based on our Be Dog Smart intervention and will be Christmas themed. At the 

end of the workshop families will have the opportunity to have a tour around the rehoming centre and 

meet some of our dogs.   

If you would like to book onto one of these workshops, please email Lauren.Evans@dogstrust.org.uk or 

follow this link https://bit.ly/3UfKRuF  

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Saturn: Freddie for respect 

Jupiter: Teddy for positivity 

Sun: Lexi for responsibility and positivity 

Annie, Jessica and Halloway for responsibility 

House Points 

Leopards: 1377 

Lions: 1658 

Tigers: 1993 

Leopards and Tigers have now achieved extra play! 

https://bit.ly/3UfKRuF

